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RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS -1-
BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF TRUSTEES
February 25, 2025
Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this regular business meeting at 7pm with roll call.

All trustees and fiscal officer (FO) were present.
Visitors: Amanda Dufee, Tom Roberts, Blake Morris, Kaitlyn Levingston, Buddy Dobbins, Mary Doyle

Trustee Hupp made a motion to pay the bills; sign purchase orders and blanket certificates, and
the bank staternent. Trustee VanBuren seconded the motion. Motion Carried, It is lawfully certified that
the amount $12,520.14 is lawfully appropriated to pay the bills by the fiscal officer.

7124 BRIAN JAMES COTTRILL $925.59
7125 JENNIE DUVAL $1,506.56
7126 JOHN E HOFFER $808.31
7127 BENJAMIN C HUPP $921.42
7128 GREGL REIS $330.45
7129 DANIEL NELSON VANBUREN $935.11
7130 JACK WARD $935.11
7131 DONALD W WATKINS $1,198.97 -
7132 JENNIE DUVAL $450.00
7133 BEN HUPP $450.00
7134  Jack Ward $411.22
7135 Daniel VanBuren $225.00
7136 Beckert Chain Saw Supply $173.93
7137 LICKING COUNTY ENGINEER $346.50
7138 Englefield Oil Co. $814.41
7139 Cargill-Salt contract $1,622.46
7140  Ace Truck Equipment $144.38
7141 LICKING COUNTY TREASURER  $320.72
$12,520.14

Fire: National Trails Fire Department stated they would like to continue to cover the area that has be
designated to them. Tom Roberts said if Newark or Heath respond they will bill the patient. Trustee Hupp
said we will discuss it in the fall before new contracts.
Zoning; Greg was not able to attend. He issued a cell phone tower adjustment permit
Unfinished Business: Update on new building. They are working on Septic and natural gas. Septic permit
plan will cost $650 to $1500. Trustee Hupp will find out if the township can install the septic ourselves.
The builder should be done in a couple of weeks.
Public Comment

Residents living at 14124 National RD were here to discuss their go-cart track. Trustee Hupp let
them know that they live in ag district and racetrack is not permitted in ag district, They will need to
apply for a variance. They alrecady have a list of events scheduled.

Michele Hughes asked if there was any new information about the mining in Hopewell. Trustee
Hupp said he has not heard anything.

Mary Doyle asked if there has been a date set for the next court hearing on the Whiskey
warehouse situation. There has been no date set.

Trustee Iupp made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Trustee Ward seconded the motion. With
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